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October 7, 2016 
 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO ALL 
WILLIAM FLOYD SCHOOL DISTRICT RESIDENTS 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Our District was notified by the Suffolk County Police Department that the following sex offender is residing in 
the Mastic area. This information is provided to you in accordance with New York State Correction Law, 
Article 6c, of the Sex Offender Registration Act:  
 

- Level 1 Offender (Low Risk) – The individual is a white female named Heather Jones who 
resides in Mastic (addresses for Level I offenders are not available). Her date of birth is 5/4/1976. 

 
This information is intended to inform you, not unduly alarm you.  Please use this information as an opportunity 
to review personal safety issues with your family.  If you are unsure of what to discuss with your child and 
family, please feel free to email your questions at SOinfo@wfsd.k12.ny.us.  
 
Please be aware that a detailed description is automatically given to each staff member and bus driver.  
Additional information about this specific matter can be obtained from the William Floyd School District Office 
located at 240 Mastic Beach Road, Mastic Beach. 
 
If you require further information, you may contact Parents for Megan’s Law’s helplines at 631-689-2672 and 1-
888-ASK-PFML.  In addition, you may log on to www.parentsformeganslaw.org for Sex Offender Alert 
Registration information or sign-up at www.nyalert.gov to receive notifications on sex offenders moving in and out 
of our community.  You may also log on to the New York State Department of Criminal Justice Website, 
www.criminaljustice.ny.gov for additional information about the Sex Offender Registration Act. 
 
Please also be aware that according to New York State Law, “it is illegal to use this information to commit a 
crime against the above listed person(s) or to engage in illegal discrimination or harassment against such 
person.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin M. Coster 
Superintendent of Schools 
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